
 Submission 
No 967 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name:  Peter Koulouris 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



Subject: Protect Greyhounds 
 
 
Dear Director, 
 
The doping and cruelty associated with greyhound racing must be stopped.  
 
The industry is known to be corrupt.    
The actions of NSW Greyhounds officials and trainers must be investigated 
and recommendations to address it must be made and implemented.  
 
Too many greyhounds are killed each year due to massive overbreeding.  
 
Please ensure this inquiry results in real action. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Koulouris 
 


